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Pleora Technologies is committed to risk management and aligning our vulnerability 
management and incident response practices with the mandatory requirements of the EU Cyber 
Resilience Act (Regulation (EU) 2024/2847).  

Based on our internal product impact assessment, Pleora Technologies’ products are not listed 
in Annex III of the EU Cyber Resilience Act and are therefore classified as ‘non-critical’ (default). 
They are subject to the standard requirements for products with digital elements. The Pleora 
products identified are:  

 External Frame Grabbers,  
 Embedded Video Interfaces, and  
 eBUS Software  

As part of our ongoing compliance readiness project, we are actively assessing our current 
security practices and taking steps in the following areas: 

 Product impact assessment 

 Documentation of our security measures, including a Software Bill of Materials 
(SBOM) 

 Gap analysis and remediation 

 Preparation for full compliance with the mandatory requirements of the EU Cyber 
Resilience Act by December 2027, including ongoing enhancements to our security 
processes and documentation. 

Updates will be posted regularly on our website at https://www.pleora.com/about-us/policies/. 

Questions and inquiries can be sent to our Compliance Team at compliance@pleora.com.  

  


